
Administrative Law 

Licensing and Disciplinary Counsel

The attorneys at Conroy Simberg counsel and defend clients facing serious licensing and disciplinary matters.  Our
administrative law attorneys primarily represent physicians, nurses, dentists and other health care providers in state
administrative hearings and appeals, including cases before the Florida Department of Health and the Florida Agency for Health
Care Administration.   We also represent health care professionals nationwide when disciplinary actions involve the professional
licensing boards of other states.

Our attorneys have a keen insight into administrative processes and procedures. We understand how state agencies operate
when they are investigating claims of professional misconduct and initiating disciplinary action against health care
professionals. The legal professionals in our administrative law practice include seasoned malpractice attorneys with extensive
experience advising and defending health care professionals.  Our attorneys have a comprehensive understanding of the
healthcare industry and the many the rules and regulations governing the practice of health care providers.

Protection For HealthCare Professionals

The legal team at Conroy Simberg appreciates that a great deal is at stake in cases involving allegations of professional
misconduct, including violations of the rules governing the practice of medicine or dentistry. Health care practitioners can be
subject to serious disciplinary actions, including the suspension of a license or a complete ban from the future practice of
medicine. Our lawyers are committed to helping practitioners resolve disciplinary cases as quickly as possible, while preventing
or limiting any harmful effects to their professional reputations.

Regardless of whether the case is simple or complex, professionals facing licensing and disciplinary actions are often under
extraordinary stress.  The lawyers that comprise our administrative law group understand that each case is unique and are
committed to delivering the personalized service and attention that every client deserves.

With attorneys working in offices across Florida and Georgia, Conroy Simberg has the ability to take swift and effective action in
cases before administrative agencies and licensing boards.  Our legal professionals are sensitive to our clients’ needs and keep
clients apprised of all legal developments that may impact their case. From preparing the initial response to representing a
client before a licensing board or agency, our attorneys take the time to advise clients at each step of the administrative
process, working with the client to achieve a prompt and optimal resolution.

A Nationwide Reputation

Conroy Simberg has earned a nationwide reputation for providing high-quality representation and personalized legal services to
health care professionals. Our firm has grown to approximately 150 attorneys practicing in Florida and Georgia.  Our lawyers
work collaboratively as a team to develop legal strategies and solutions that best serve our clients’ business, financial and
personal objectives
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